
 

 

June 9, 2020         Life Works 

30/40          Mrs. Clark 

 

Here we are again, Life Works 30/40 students! 

Just a reminder that your student workbooks are due by June 19, 

2020. 

Although you have all received passing marks for your in-class 

(“practicum”) portions, without that workbook your final grade will not 

be any higher than that 50%. 

If you are accustomed to better marks, then be sure to get as much of 

the workbook completed as you can! I know that some assignments 

require “myBlueprint” or other online resources but not all pages do so 

there is a lot of work that can be done on your own. This is a great 

opportunity to get a really high mark on that report card! (Plus it’s kind 

of fun because it’s all about you!) 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by email 

lclark@sunrisesd.ca , phone (204-367-2296) or on “Teams” and I will 

do my best to help you. 

Take care and good luck! 

Mrs. Clark  
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